
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/17/2022 1:05:09 AM

First name: Waring

Last name: Thomas

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear U.S. Forest Service:  I am writing to oppose the Forest Service leasing additional public public

land at Holland Lake to a private party.  There are places where private development simply distracts from the

inherent beauty and character of a place.  Holland Lake is an unspoiled jewel that has been available to average

income citizens. A new development is likely to charge high rates to visit or stay there. They may even put it

behind a gate - a sure sign that the general public is not welcome or invited. I have no issues with a footprint no

larger than that currently present. 


